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An Association of Which We are Very Proud.
Our Association is quite incredible from many aspects. One of these is our sound, well-handled financial position. It is hard to believe that some 58 years after our formation, we should have almost $6,500 cash reserve in our general account, and over $8,000 in the Independent Trust Fund. This is all the more extraordinary when you consider how quickly but inevitably, our numbers are falling every year.

To a very large extent this diminution in numbers is offset by the strong interest and support by the "honorary members" of the Association. Every year our funds are boosted by donations from the widows, relatives and friends of those who are no longer with us.

All good things must of course come to an end but hopefully we will have a few more years yet. We must therefore plan for a continuation of our cash outgoings for the next few years and the need to fund approximately $4500 each year to keep the Courier going in its present form. Also between $1000 and $1500 for annual incidentals and small losses on Association events.

The Una May Thompson Estate bequest now stands at nearly $23,000. This must be kept well away from General and trust Fund monies. It may be required for temporary use in the formation and printing of our Unit History.

It is not my position to offer congratulations to any individual but there are a few members who, to a large or lesser extent, contribute every year to the welfare of our great little Association. We all know who they are and we are immensely grateful to them.

Best wishes to all,

John  Burridge

Hon. Auditor.
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